From: Kate Briere-£aney [

Sent: 26 June 2017 12:09

|

Cc: Elaine Lewis
Subject: Purple plum in rear garden of 180 Camden Road NW1 9HG

Re tree rear garden 180 Camden Rd NW1 9HG

Dear Nick and or James,

| am the freeholder at the above property which is in Camden Sqg. conservation Area.

There is a self seeded purple plum in the rear garden that is running riot.

The branches are entwined in the roof gutter. This is stopping the rainwater from running away properly
and it will overflow down the side of the house and cause damp and damage.

The next thing that will happen is that the branches growing through the gutter will pull the gutter down.
This is an urgent matter.
| would like to cut back the offending branches as an emergency matter.

However. this tree is very close to the house and the roots are causing damage to the structure of the
house.



| would like permission to cut the tree down completely if permission could be granted.
Please the attached pics. DSC02091 was taken from the velux window in the roof looking down towards
guttering.

Yours sincerely
Chris & Kate Briere-Edney, Elaine Lewis
Freeholders 180 Camden Road NW1 9HG



